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TELEPHONE 41-1332

6th January, 1960.

Dr. Alan Paton,
P.0. The Kloof,
NATAL.

My dear Alan,

The South African Committee for Higher Education which as I
think you know is offering bursaries of £100 a year for non-White persons
who have gained University exemption in Matriculation, tenable at the
Britzius Tutorial College, to study for either the London B.A. or the London
B.Sc. Econ., is now properly constituted and we have already had two meetings.
T have been asked to be the chairman of the Trustees and the Committee is
very anxious that I should be joined with Chief Luthuli and yourself as the
other trustees. I should be glad to know as soon as possible if you would

be prepared to serve with me in this capacity.

(k6/41) Wit94every good wish for 1960,
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